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Reminder that today there will be a spirit
squad meeting in the Dramus room at
lunch. Bring your planner and something to
write with.

Habit #3 Put First Things First

Everything that makes us feel
uncomfortable is in the courage zone. In
this territory waits uncertainty, pressure,
change and the possibility of failure. But it's
also the place to go for opportunity and the
only place in which you will ever reach your
full potential. You never reach it by hanging
out in your comfort zone, that is for sure.

Photo retakes are on Tuesday next week,
the first day back after the long weekend.
Pictures are taken in front of a green screen
so that the background can be chosen later.
Be sure not to wear green on Tuesday if you
want your picture retaken.



